
RENEGADE 
NEWS

Week of June 12 - June 16



A Message     
From Our 

Administration

Hello Renegade, family!

We had another busy week as we start to wrap up with end-of-year June 
activities!

This week we celebrated Pride Week, and the core of what we focused on this 
week was ensuring our schools are inclusive, equitable, safe, and healthy 
places for all our students, staff, and families. Recognizing the Human Rights 
of all our students and celebrating the diversity of our communities.

We also had our year-end band concert on Thursday (Thank you to Mrs. 
Dowhaluk!) as well as our awards ceremony, with Mr. Bruchal as our Master of 
Ceremonies (Thank you Mr. Bruchal!)

Next week is the last week of regular classes for our High School students, 
with diploma exams starting on Monday, for English 30 students.  Good luck, 
everyone!

Try to stay cool this weekend, have some freezies, and have a fantastic 
weekend, everyone!

Sincerely,

Christy Filgate, Principal. M. Ed. She/Her



What is happening      
next week…

June 12 - 
June 16

Tuesday, June 13th / Day 1
● Social Studies Diploma 30-1, 30-2 Part A 

Wednesday, June 14th / Day 2 
● National Indigenous Day

Thursday, June 15th / Day 1 
● Grade 7 ELA Part A

  
Friday, June 16th / Day 2

● Grade 8 ELA Part A
● Math 30-1, 30-2

Monday, June 12th / Day 2
● ELA 30-1, 30-2 Diploma Part A



Join us at the 
concession on the 
following days for 

some good food



Words From 
The Wellness 

Hub

With final exams right around the 
corner here some ways you can help 
support your child at home!

● Encourage your child to create a 
study schedule that is not 
overwhelming and includes breaks 
where they can do something 
relaxing. 

● Remain positive and hopeful!
● Let them know their feelings around 

exam time are valid and normal, but 
also offer support and solutions 
where possible.



Final Exam Schedule



Shout out to Tim 
Hortons for donating 

cups and gift cards 
for all our Redwater 
coaches who donate 

their time throughout 
the year!



Congratulations to 
the Jr. High Golf 

for placing 4th at 
the tournament on 

Thursday.



The grade 7 class 
enjoyed a fun (and 

hot!) day at Fort 
Edmonton learning 

about early 
settlers and 
settlements. 



The Rainbow Run for 
PRIDE week was a huge 

success!  An extra big 
thanks to the Redwater 
School alumni, Town of 

Redwater, and 
Redwater RCMP for 
participating in the 

activities!  



The Elementary, Junior 
High and Senior High 

band put on an 
exceptional spring 

concert. 


